MAY, 1973

MEETING

- TUESDAY, MAY 15, 6 P.M. Cathay Restaurant

ELECTION NIGHT

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

This, in all likelihood, will be my last message to you from the President's chair. A few reflections on the past year's activities seem to be in order.

We started the year with a new concept, for us, in committee work. We established a much larger number of standing committees than in previous terms, with the specific purpose of involving more members in administering the Chapter's projects. The results have been most gratifying. We have two to three times as many workers within the Chapter than at any time in the recent past. The individuals have approached their tasks with enthusiasm and fresh thought and, we feel, have been highly successful in establishing a solid base from which to pursue our aims and objectives.

I wish to thank, whole heartedly, all those members of the Board of Governors, Committee Chairmen, and members who have contributed so much time and effort throughout the 1972-73 term. I know that their good work will be of great assistance to the new Board.

We are saddened to hear of the loss of our good friend and confrere, Jacques Prudhomme. Jacques was known to a great many of us and was always a well liked and respected member of our profession. He will be sorely missed. A donation, in his name, has been made to the ASHRAE Research Fund.

Tuesday night is Election Night. Please make sure you are present to cast your ballot. The future of the Ottawa Valley Chapter is your responsibility and your selection of the members of the Board of Governors will determine its course in the year ahead.

I will close with an offer, to the new Executive, of any service that I may be able to render, in the coming year, which may lighten their load. I believe in ASHRAE, its aims and objectives, as each of you do, and together we will grow from strength to strength.

Have a most enjoyable summer.

Yours in ASHRAE,

Harry Atkinson.

FUTURE EVENTS

We have again been invited by the Montreal Chapter to their annual Golf Tournament in Lachute on June 19. More information will follow at this month's meeting.

NOTE

Committee Chairmen are reminded to come prepared to make a report on their Committee's activities for the 1972-73 year.

NOMINATIONS

The Nominating Committee submits the following slate of officers for 1973-74 for A.S.H.R.A.E. Ottawa Valley Chapter -

President - Lorne Wilson
Vice President - Rudy Jetzelsperger
Secretary - Charlie Hobbs
Treasurer - A. Grant Wilson

Board of Governors - James Black

William M. Graham

Ray Young

E. Schoenherr, Chairman

J. Kennedy

J. Bowie

L. Greenough

M. Whalen

NOMINATION SLIP

or the

ACCEPTANCE OF NOMINEE MUST BE SECURED IN WRITING PRIOR TO NOMINATION.